Marathon High School’s 20XX Post Prom Party

Dear Event Sponsor:

On behalf of the Marathon High School Post Prom Committee and the students, we would like to
thank you for your generous donation to the 2017 Post Prom Party. Your donation is valued at
$

Because of your generosity, we are able to provide students with a chaperoned event that offers
fun and free activities, great prizes, and entertainment in an environment free from drugs and
alcohol.

This inclusive party is completely funded through donations like yours from individuals,
community organizations and businesses. Monetary contributions are used to cover event
expenses for student prizes, food, beverages and entertainment. Additionally, adults volunteer
their time to chaperone the event and help with activities.

Your commitment to our community is greatly appreciated. Your business will be recognized in
printed materials during and after Post Prom. Thank you for helping to sponsor this worthwhile
event.

Questions can be directed to:
Andrea and Mike Sweno (mike50andi44@gmail.com)
Rebecca and Tim Sonnentag (rebecca.sonnentag@countymaterials.com)

Thank you and warmest regards.

Marathon High School Post Prom Committee &
Marathon High School Students
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